ARCHIVIST REPORT

Material has been collected and organized. A display vas
presented at the St. Mary's Meeting, and another one is planned
for the Luther Meeting. Photographs from the 8t. Mary's
Meeting were taken, and we hope to be taking informal shots at
future meetings. Anyone wishing to share materials is
encouraged to contact the Archivist, Dr. Anne T. Sherren, North
Central College, Naperville, IL 60566.

Respectfully submitted,

Anne T. Sherren
Archivist

10/10/89



